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Dear Camden Planning, 

I am writing to you in regards to the potential closing of Triyoga in Primrose Hill at 6 Erskine 

Triyoga has been an institution to this area since its inception The closing of this studio will be 
catastrophic from an economic point of view as the majority of the shops thrive (and have opened 
as they are today) due to the type of person that is spending time in this area Further, these are 
good people who tend to take care of their surroundings' We need all our areas to attract such 
people who take pride in taking care of the area and people around them 

I am certain you are getting no many letters such as this no I will keep this short Please seriously 
consider the long term impact a short sighted decision such as a closing of a real destination and 
home Triyoga Primrose Hill is to no many. There will of course be tae proceeds from the council 
tae and collections of changing the current site into residential, however, it will by no means 
surpass the regular tae flow this area is currently bringing the government by its local and current 
patrons in its commercial standing Closing this studio would be yet another example of short 
sited gains w/ little to zero consideration of the loss that will surely happen in taking up such an 
action 

Please consider this decision from a long term view at both the economic, atmospheric and 
emotional level Do you not wish to live in a world that is filled with truly happy people that are 
contributing to the community around them? Or do you prefer the view that takes decisions from a 
short sited profit perspective only - a let's just collect the money and run ethos - , which in essence 
leaves people and the world around them empty, devoid of meaning, unhappy and altogether 
poorer at every level 

This is written by a self made individual and family member - not by a hippy with no real means of 
income or a starving artist lam a fiscally responsible person and I take great pride in this as I 
believe it is a part of & a responsibility to our culture and society. 

Sincerely yours, 


